
Are you interested in improving 
health care in the Central region?

Ontario Health Central is looking for 
individuals who:

•	 Represent the diversity of  
patients, caregivers and  
community members in the 
Central region;

•	 Have regularly used the  
health care system in the  
last two years and have some 
engagement experience;

•	 Are interested in improving the 
health of the communities and 
populations in the Central 
region;

•	 Want to collaborate with other 
patient and family advisors  
within the health system and 
participate in ongoing training 
and educational opportunities.

JOIN OUR 
PATIENT AND FAMILY  
ADVISORY COUNCIL 

If this is you, we  
would love to hear from you.  
Contact Jennifer Bokor at  

jennifer.bokor@ontariohealth.ca 
by December 3 for  
more information. 


